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August 10, 2020 

  

We're excited for you to start your Heidelberg journey! 

 

The next few weeks are packed with activities to help you settle into Heidelberg and prepare 

for the start of classes. First up is Check-In and Move-In. Please make sure all of 

your OASIS checklist items are complete before you arrive on campus to move through the 

line quickly. When you arrive for Check-In, you will need one form of Identification. There 

can be an Issued State ID/License, passport, birth certificate or social security card. Students 

that will be living in a residence hall can check out the suggested packing list here. You should 

have received an email last week with more information about your specific Check-In Date 

and other information. 

 

Welcome Week starts on August 21 with First Year Check-In and kicks off a week of events 

designed to bring you into the Heidelberg family. The full schedule of events will be available 

at Check-In. 

 

For students opting into the remote learning option, you will receive an email from any offices 

that are still missing certain requirements before you start classes.  

 

This is the last email in the weekly updates. If you have any questions from now until the start 

of classes, do not hesitate to reach out to any of the offices listed below.  

In Berg Pride, 

 

Brady Gibson 

Assistant Director of Admission Operations 

419-448-2095 

bgibson@heidelberg.edu 
 

https://banner8web.heidelberg.edu:4442/dad_PROD/twbkwbis.P_GenMenu?name=homepage
https://www.heidelberg.edu/admission-aid/admitted-students/packing-list
https://www.heidelberg.edu/admission-aid/financial-aid/course-delivery-options-fall-20
mailto:bgibson@heidelberg.edu

